
Subject: Re: Medallions Project
From: Leonardo Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>
Date: 04/14/2017 07:06 PM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>, "Ana M. Ricardo"
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>, Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>, "Fr.
John Bakas" <frbakas@stsophia.org>, Jacob Segal
<jsegal@standardmanagement.com>, Marc Tavakoli
<marc@mdtproperties.com>, Vanessa Rivera <vrivera@saintthomasla.org>

Excellent, see you may 1st 
Have a great weekend 

________________________________

From: Darin French <darin@lani.org>
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 8:18:02 AM
To: Ana M. Ricardo; Don Swartz; Fr. John Bakas; Jacob Segal; Leonardo Magana; Marc 
Tavakoli; Vanessa Rivera
Subject: Medallions Project 

Good Morning Everyone,

I hope you are all doing fine.  I just want to give an update on the medallions project.  
I had a meeting with the Harvard Heights Historical Preservation Overlay Zone on Wednesday 
night and they are happy to write a letter of support for the installation of medallions 
along Pico from Normandie to Western.  They were the last step in the approval process so 
we are moving forward.  

A prototype is being fabricated and should arrive this month.  Once BSL issues the 
installation permit, we will order the remaining medallions.  I hope to hold an unveiling 
ceremony sometime in June.  Let’s keep our fingers crossed.

See you all on May 1.

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13

213/627-1821 fax

darin@lani.org
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